
 

The Optimat QL is an upgraded 
version of our popular MT.OPTIMAT 
external loading module. It 
processes boxes 20% faster and can 
be paired with a buffer option for 
increased processing capacity.

20% faster 
Thanks to the state-of-the-art 
scanner, boxes are processed 20% 
faster. 

Large reject tray
The enhanced reject tray eliminates 
the need for frequent emptying, 
allowing the Optimat QL to operate 
worry-free throughout the night.

OPTIMAT QL
Fully automated loading of your 
stock. Faster & with optional 
buffer module. 
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The buffer is an optional module 
that can be combined with the 
Optimat QL. 

Waiting zone
The buffer is installed inside the 
robot and acts as a holding area 
for already processed boxes. The 
manipulator picks up these boxes 
whenever it has a free moment, 
ensuring smooth workflow. 
The boxes are arranged in multiple 
rows, providing additional processing 
capacity.

Optional buffer zone for your 
Optimat QL

BUFFER OPTION


